
Week beginning 20th June 2022.

This week in 
F1…

This week the children have been learning all about 
Africa. On Monday, the children had fun playing with 
some African animals in the sand and water in our 

outside area. On Tuesday, the children enjoyed dressing 
up in African clothes and made African necklaces and 
painted patterns on them using two different colours. On 

Wednesday, the children took part in some African 
drumming and dancing.

Next week we will be learning all about India! For this 
weeks home learning, please could you upload anything 

that your child knows about India (Do they know anybody 
who has been to India? What foods are Indian? What 

animals live in India? etc.)

*On Tuesday, as we are learning all about India, the 
children will be taking part in a ‘colour run’ to celebrate 
the ‘Holi Festival’. Due to this, on Tuesday please could 
you send your child to school dressed in bright colours.*

*On Wednesday at 9:30am, it is Foundation Stage’s Sports 
Day. Please can parents/carers come in to school via the 
Cinder track gates. Also remember to dress your child in 

their house colour.* 


